
 

 

 

 

 

           

The Hospital Authority of Miller County had no ownership or interest in any joint venture, 
partnership, subsidiary holding company, or captive insurance company; where any such entity is 
domiciled; and the value of any such ownership or interest effective June 30, 2020, and therefore 
no documents responsive to the requirements of O.C.G.A. § 31-7-22.(b)(2)(E). 
 
 
    


